From: Arthur F. Evans

To: Water Draft Permit Comments

Subject: Modification of the ADEQ permit for C&H hog manure disposal
Date: Monday, April 13, 2015 8:02:40 PM

Sirs:

Please do not make it any easier for C&H to spread the filth which runs into Big Creek and
the Buffalo. Even if it were treated, it would still foul our National Treasure with enough
nitrogen and phosphorus to turn it green all the way to the White, and then some.
Unswimmable, unfishable, and largely dead. Do you even know how much nutrient load has
already reached the river, or how many years it would take to return to a healthy normal if
the pollution were to stop tomorrow ? | don’t think you do, but you should.

Sincerely,

Arthur F. Evans, DDS
PO Box 186
Gravette, AR 72736
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